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                   Flushing Public Water Lines 
                           Tuesday, October 15           
                       (Rain Date – Thursday, October 17)

One component of our public water maintenance program is flushing the water distribution pipes.
We do this by opening some of the fire hydrants and letting the water flow. Sometimes this creates
a change in the appearance of your household drinking water. The water may appear discolored or
cloudy. The water has been treated and is safe to drink, cook, and bathe. Before you wash your
clothes confirm the water is running clear. If you ran the washing machine and the laundry
appears discolored do not use bleach. Bleach will set the rust stain in the clothing. Landlords,
please share this information with your tenants.
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Leaf Collection
Weather permitting, leaf collection will take place weekly,
every Monday, beginning on Monday, October 21 and
ending in early December. Rake your leaves into a pile
along the edge of the roadway/edge of your property.  In
order to not damage our equipment the leaf piles must be
free of branches, grass clippings, and miscellaneous
debris.  

Our leaf collection equipment is 12 feet high. If you have
tree limbs that overhang the road and are lower than 12
feet in height trim the limbs to prevent potential damage
to your tree and our equipment.



Penningtonville Presbyterian Church is hosting a Trunk
or Treat on Sunday, October 27 from 3-5 pm in the
Church’s parking lot, 406 Main Street. Everyone is
welcome!
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Trunk or Treat

Halloween - Trick or Treat
Trick or Treat in Atglen Borough will be held on Thursday,
October 31 from 6 to 8 pm. 

On Sunday, October 20 from 3- 5pm Penningtonville Presbyterian Church
is holding a pumpkin carving contest and chili cook-off. Everyone is
invited to participate. Dust off those old family recipes or create a new
favorite!  Bring  a crock pot filled with your favorite homemade chili to
the Church’s Pavilion, Community Park, on Ridge Avenue. Attendees will
be the tasters and the judges for the best chili. Don't like to cook? Come
out and taste the contenders and vote for your favorite.  

Kids... Bring your already carved pumpkin to be judged! Prizes awarded
for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place!

Chili Cook-off & Pumpkin Carving

Do you have some free time and an interest in giving back to your community? There is a vacancy on the
volunteer Planning Commission. The Planning Commission meets on an as needed basis, on the 4th
Wednesday of the month at 7 pm. If you are interested in joining please submit a letter to Caren Andrews,
the Borough Manager, at manager@atglen.org or leave the correspondence in the Borough Hall mailbox.
The mailbox is located in front of Borough Hall at 120 Main Street.  

Planning Commission Vacancy
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